
Uniform for students KG1 to Grade 12

Circular No: HB/AC/23-24/29 Dated: 08/06/2023

Dear Parents,
Greetings!

The school uniform store is presently well-stocked and prepared to cater to the needs of our
students for all grades and most sizes.

Only some items of certain specifications are unavailable as of now as given in table details and
the dates of their availability are given so that you can plan a visit to the store accordingly.

Dedicated staff members of the school store will be available to assist the parents with any
inquiries or concerns they may have regarding the uniform purchase. WhatsApp Numbers:
0551498786, 0503415141.

SECTION ITEMS DATE OF AVAILABILITY

KG BROWN SHOES SIZES 24 TO 30 12th JUNE 2023 ONWARDS

WHITE SHOE SIZES- 30,31,34 15thAUGUST 2023 ONWARDS

SWEATERS ALL SIZES 15thAUGUST 2023 ONWARDS

GRADES 1 & 2 BROWN SHOES SIZES 24 TO 30 12th JUNE 2023 ONWARDS

WHITE SHOES SIZES- 30,31,34 15thAUGUST 2023 ONWARDS

SWEATERS ALL SIZES 15thAUGUST 2023 ONWARDS



GRADES 3 & 4 BROWN SHOES SIZES 24 TO 30 12th JUNE 2023 ONWARDS

WHITE SHOES SIZES- 30,31,34 15thAUGUST 2023 ONWARDS

SWEATERS ALL SIZES 15thAUGUST 2023 ONWARDS

GRADES 5-8 PE SHOES ALL SIZES 15thAUGUST 2023 ONWARDS

SWEATERS ALL SIZES 15thAUGUST 2023 ONWARDS

GRADES 9-12 PE SHOES ALL SIZES 15thAUGUST 2023 ONWARDS

BLAZER (GIRLS) SIZES M & L 12th JUNE 2023 ONWARDS

BLAZER (BOYS) SIZES L & XL 12th JUNE 2023 ONWARDS

Please note:
● All other items/ sizes are in stock as of now.
● Uniform stores at schools function from 7:30 am to 4:30 pm on weekdays and from 9:00 am

to 1:30 pm on Saturdays.
● The Grosz store in Ajman will remain closed for a while, to reopen with a bigger, better

facility. Information regarding this will be updated to you.

School emphasizes the importance of the school uniform to instill a sense of discipline and
community among students. Going forward it will be expected of all students to wear the
complete uniform, there will be regular uniform checks conducted to ensure adherence to the
school's dress code policy from the 2nd term onwards starting August 2023.

School regrets any inconvenience caused due to unavailability of certain items and we appreciate
your understanding.

Principal,
Bala Reddy Ambati




